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MEMO 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Pam Rood, CDBG Committee 

 

FROM: Lorri Wendorf, staff to the Allied Area Task Force 

 

DATE:   March 31, 2011 

 

RE:   Allied Task Force Safety & Security Report/Resolution 

 

 

 

The Allied Task Force (ATF) spent considerable time crafting the report on Safety & 

Security entitled Improving the Safety and Security of the Allied Drive Neighborhood that 

is before you as a referral from the Common Council. The ATF believes it is important 

for the Council and other City committees to be informed about neighborhood issues in 

general and Allied neighborhood issues specifically. 

 

The ATF is interested in any comments or feedback you have with regard to the 

information and recommendations found in the report.   It should also be see as an action 

plan on the part of the ATF that may inform requests for funding in the future, but 

nothing specific is being sought at this time. 

 

Ald. Solomon will not be able to attend the CDBG meeting to discuss this. However, I 

will be at your meeting to answer any questions or concerns you may have. 

 

 

 

 


